
The 2024 Al-Anon Membership Survey

Visit al-anon.org/membersurvey to participate!

Calling all Al-Anon members—longtime members and newcomers alike! 
This service project provides data that helps to validate the effectiveness 
of recovery through Al-Anon Family Groups. “Participation is the key to 
harmony,” and your participation is important and greatly appreciated.

The survey is open from June 20 to July 31, 2024. 

•	 Participation is completely anonymous

•	 No personally identifiable information is collected

•	 10–15 minutes to complete

•	 Requires an internet-connected device 

•	 Available in English, Spanish, and French.


